April 1, 1994

Joe Tonseire, Secretary

Box 871

Salmon, ID 83467

RE: Water District No. 74-A

Dear Mr. Tonseire:

We acknowledge receipt of the Minutes of the Annual
Watermaster's Election Meeting held in your district.

Also, we have not received your WM report and proposed

budget for 1993. Please send those in along with your books
as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Lisa Keiser
Office Secretary
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